Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, October 15, 2007
8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: Leonidas Bachas, Virginia Blum, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Betty Lorch, Keith MacAdam, JoLynn Noe, Ellen Riggle, and Kirsten Turner

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.

1) The minutes from the October 8, 2007 meeting were approved.

2) The Dean reported to the Committee that the Council of Chairs endorsed the draft proposal to facilitate the timely promotion of associate professors.
3) The Committee discussed the comments offered by the Council of Chairs regarding the Faculty Scholars Program and the Classroom Visits for Probationary Faculty proposals.  It was decided that the College would not pursue the Faculty Scholars Program or the proposal on summative classroom visits for probationary faculty at this time.  The Chairs endorsed the proposal on formative classroom visits for probationary faculty.
4) The Committee offered feedback on a draft proposal on Emerging Research Grants.  Associate Dean Bachas will incorporate the feedback to redesign the program.  
5) The Committee began brainstorming ways in which to increase diversity in the College. 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kirsten Turner

